
MCDONNELL DOUGLAS


Douglas Aircraft Company

3855 Lakew ood Boulevard, Long Beach, California 90846-0001


C1 -L70-SR L-97-L074


30 June, 1997


Mr. Thomas Conroy

Investigator-In-C harge


Major Investigations Division (AS-10)

National Transportation Safety Board

490 L’E nfant Plaza, S. W.

Washington, D. C. 20594-2000


Subject: Douglas Aircraft Company Post-Hearing Submission: Delta Air Lines

MD-88 Uncontained Engine Failure Accident, Pensacola, Florida, 6

July 1996 (D C A96M A068)


Reference: T. R. Conroy Letter to Party Coordinators Dated 6 May 1997


Dear Mr. Conroy:


Pursuant to the reference letter and Title 49 Code of Federal Regulations

Chapter VIII, 5845.27, the attached is respectfully transmitted for the Safety

Board’s consideration as the Douglas Aircraft Company (DAC) submission

regarding the subject accident. Fifteen copies of this submittal are hereby

provided to the Board, and copies have been served on all Parties to the

investigation listed in the referenced letter.


Sincerely,


William C. Steelhammer

Senior Accident Investigation Coordinator

Douglas Aircraft Company

Flight Operations (MC 0094-0025)
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